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To whom it may concern.

I am writing on behalf of all the unborn babies that will be affected by the new bill that Mr
 Rob Pyne  has presented to the Qld Parliament. 

As a citizen of Australia and a resident of Queensland I find this Bill abhorrent and
 shameful, for us a people. To think of even passing such a bill is beyond my
 comprehension, to me and many others that I talk to......it is plain Murder!

I do ask that this bill be stopped and thrown out once and for all. 

A citizen of this State
Your sincerely
Mrs Melva Kajewski
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